Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Jan A. Greben <jan@grebenlaw.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 24, 2017 9:08 AM

To: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: Michael.Balster@chevron.com; 'fmeynard@pacamgroup. com’;
'peterk@westenvironmental. com'

Subject: Fwd: ACDEH Correspondence RO412

Dear Dilan and Mark,

FYI. Please note we have been attempting to get this agreement done for a couple of months. We were not aware until
October that Chevron needed to resolve parcel issues--instead we were just advised until then that documents needed
to be recovered from archives--but this parcel information was discussed, clarified and confirmed in our conference call
on October 16. In this regard, we are unclear as to why there is further delay but wanted to give you a heads up that to
the extent there is delay we have done what we can to move this matter along and request your assistance, to the
extent it is necessary.

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Balster, Michael" <Michael.Balster@chevron.com>
Date: October 23, 2017 at 4:46:06 PM CDT

To: "Jan A. Greben" <jan@grebenlaw.com>

Cc: "Macleod, Carryl G" <CMacleod@chevron.com>
Subject: RE: ACDEH Correspondence RO412

Jan,

As (1) we discussed during our September 8 call, (2) | explained in my October 3 and 16 emails to you,
and (3) was discussed during the October 16 call with ACDEH, Chevron is working to determine the
parcels to which it needs access--in addition to the property that is the subject of the indemnity agreement
(and the first amendment). When that determination is made, I'll send you a second amendment for
signature (hopefully this week).

Note that we expect the work to take place on or about November 6, 2017.
Michael
Michael Balster

Senior Counsel
michael.balster@chevron.com

Environmental & Safety Law Group
Chevron Law Department

Chevron Corporation

6001 Bollinger Canyon Road (T-3068)
San Ramon, CA 94583

Tel +1 925 842 8958

Mobile +1 925 973 8654



Fax +1 925 842 8595

From: Jan A. Greben [mailto:jan@grebenlaw.com]

Sent: Thursday, October 19, 2017 9:53 AM

To: Balster, Michael <Michael.Balster@chevron.com>
Subject: [**EXTERNAL**] FW: ACDEH Correspondence RO412

Please advise, in accordance with the attached letter, the direction from the County during the call this
week, and the period of time that has passed, what Chevron’s position is as to the pending indemnity
agreement between our client and Chevron. We request a substantive response by October 24, 2017.

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health [mailto:deh.loptoxic@acgov.org]

Sent: Thursday, October 19, 2017 9:45 AM

To: Jan A. Greben <jan@grebenlaw.com>; 'FMeynard@pacamgroup.com'
<FMeynard@pacamgroup.com>

Cc: 'travis.flora@stantec.com' <travis.flora@stantec.com>; 'michael.balster@chevron.com'
<michael.balster@chevron.com>; 'peterk@westenvironmental.com'
<peterk@westenvironmental.com>; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health <Dilan.Roe@acgov.org>; Khatri, Paresh, Env.
Health <paresh.khatri@acgov.org>; Detterman, Mark, Env. Health <Mark.Detterman@acgov.org>
Subject: ACDEH Correspondence RO412

Dear Interested Parties,

Attached is Alameda County Department of Environmental Health’s (ACDEH) correspondence for your
case, RO0000412

Please add our email address to your book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.
Sincerely,

ACDEH



